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NDHP PROMOTES PESCHONG TO SERGEANT 

NARRATIVE: Colonel Brandon Solberg announces the promotion of Trooper Matthew 

Peschong to Sergeant. Peschong attended the Highway Patrol Academy and graduated in 

June 2010 after earning an Associate of Science degree in Criminal Justice from Minnesota 

State Community and Technical College, Moorhead, MN.  

Trooper Peschong was stationed in Grafton as a traffic enforcement trooper in June 

2010 where he has served the past twelve years. Sgt. Peschong will serve as a northwest 

regional sergeant in Minot, effective Jan. 10, 2023.

Colonel Brandon Solberg presents Sgt. Matt Peschong with a promotional plaque at a ceremony in Grand Forks on January 10, 2023. 
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